Date : October 20, 2014

Online Examination for the post of Assistants - Important Notice for Candidates in Tamil
Nadu and Candidates of Srinagar Centre

The online examination for the post of Assistant that was originally scheduled to be held on September

28, 2014 at all centres in Tamil Nadu but was postponed, will now be held on Saturday, November 8,
2014.

Similarly, the online examination for the post of Assistant that was originally scheduled to be held in

September 2014 at Srinagar centre but was postponed, will also be held on Saturday, November 8,
2014.

Candidates may kindly check their email for further details and download the new call letter with new

date/timings and new venue details from the RBI website.



https://rbi.org.in/en/web/rbi/careers/call-letters/-/callletter/call-letters-for-online-examination-for-the-post-of-assistants-in-rbi-1?_com_liferay_rbi_career_callletter_RbiCareerCallLetterPortlet_articleId=2875
https://rbi.org.in/en/web/rbi/careers/call-letters/-/callletter/call-letters-for-online-examination-for-the-post-of-assistants-in-rbi-1?_com_liferay_rbi_career_callletter_RbiCareerCallLetterPortlet_articleId=2875
http://ibps.sifyitest.com/rbioesep14/login.php?appid=sd4lqia1qeswa3diaecn

